
Hello OPSB,

Just wanted to write in support of the Harvey Solar Project in Hartford township of Ohio.  

I know that the project would be a big change for some , but I heard it will only cover 2,000 acres or so.
That seems like a lot, but I believe there are something like 17,000 acres in Hartford township.  That is 
actually a pretty small percentage of the township considering what the project would provide for the 
community.  I read it is projected to provide over 3 million every year for Licking County and 
Northridge schools.  

Heard people saying these panels don't work in Ohio, but I see them all over the place.  So they must be
working pretty well! I just read there was a big solar farm being built in Indiana.  Please don't let Ohio 
fall behind everyone else.  We need projects like these here.  Plus it will benefit the school and county.  
Please pass the project.  

Thanks so much for your time,

Kendra Swick 
Croton Road
Johnstown, Ohio 
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